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BARSTOW COMMUNITY COLLEGE RAISES MONEY FOR THE AMERICAN 
BREAST CANCER FOUNDATION 

 

Barstow, California, February 1, 2016- During the last Barstow Community College District Board of 
Trustees meeting, members of the Board presented a donation check to the American Breast Cancer 
Foundation for $2,040.76. 

The donation was presented by the former Board President, the ASG President, and the Director of 
Student Life.  

The funding was raised by students, faculty, staff, administrators, board members, and Barstow 
residents during the Wellness Center Grand Opening in October.  

The American Breast Cancer Foundation is a non-profit 501 (c) 3 organization headquartered in 
Columbia, Maryland. ABCF’s mission is to provide financial assistance for breast cancer screenings and 
diagnostic tests for uninsured and underserved individuals, regardless of age or gender. ABCF has served 
thousands of individuals and continues to focus on reducing financial barriers to breast cancer early 
detection screening.  

This donation will benefit residents in the Barstow community. Further information about the American 
Breast Cancer Foundation can be found at www.abcf.org. 

# # # 

If you would like more information about this topic, contact Rebecca LoBosco at (410) 730-5105 or email 
at rebeccalobosco@abcf.org. Please see the attached photo. 
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This photo was taken January 20, 2016 at the BCC District Board of Trustees. 


